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c/o Quincy High School, 100 Coddington Street, Quincy, MA 02169










January 20, 2017      
Dear Band Parent,
Quincy Band Boosters has created a scholarship fund to help parents of motivated band students pay for the cost of private music lessons.  The one-on-one music learning experience of private lessons is the most effective way to build musical skill and confidence in young students.

· The scholarship covers $150 toward a term of at least ten lessons, with the remaining balance of the lesson cost to be paid by the student's parent/guardian.

How to apply:

1. Quincy band students in grades 6 through 12 are invited to apply for the scholarship. (This opportunity is open both to students who have taken private lessons before and those who have not.)

2. The attached application form must be filled out and signed by both student and parent.

3. Students must also attach their answers to the three questions for them on the application form.

4. Applications are due February 15.  You may give it to your band director or email to quincybandboosters@gmail.com.
Additional details:

· The Quincy Band Boosters Board will make award decisions by February 22. 

· If your application is accepted, your next step is to arrange for private lessons with your choice of approved teacher.  Attached you will find a list of local private teachers with contact information.  

· Parents should make contact with teachers and arrange lessons to start by March 8.

· Total lesson cost and scheduling will be decided upon by you and your teacher.

· The teacher's primary specialty must be in the instrument that you play.

· You must provide the teacher's name and contact information to the QBB before a scholarship payment can be issued to your teacher.

· Parents will be held responsible for the full cost of any lesson missed without 24 hours notice.

· Scholarship checks will be given directly to the private teacher, along with an assessment form which the teacher must fill out and return by June 7.

· Questions may be emailed to quincybandboosters@gmail.com.
We are very excited to be able to offer you this wonderful opportunity!  Private lessons give you the best chance to improve your skill and confidence on your band instrument.

Best wishes,

Lori Hagborg (President), Annette Donahue (VP), Julie Berberan (Secretary), Amy O’Regan (Treasurer)








    
The Quincy Band Boosters works to support, but is separate from, the instrumental music program of the Quincy Public Schools. 
Check us out on www.Facebook.com/QuincyBandBoosters

